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League InfoSight Highlight: 

What’s New in InfoSight? 
 

  

The Telephone Consumer Protection Act topic in the Advertising channel has 
been updated to include the effective date of the Pallone-Thune Telephone 
Robocall Abuse Criminal Enforcement and Deterrence Act (TRACED Act), which 
was originally published back on February 25, 2021. Compliance is now required 
for the previously delayed components of the Act by July 20, 2023. The topic 
content has been updated to reflect this effective date. 

One of the corresponding CU PolicyPro policies (2112) for the Marijuana-
Related and Hemp-Related Businesses topic has been updated to include the 
addition of an exit strategy from this type of business. 

Want to stay on top of what’s new in InfoSight? The InfoSight dashboard includes 
a customizable Recent Updates area to easily view changes to topics that are 
most important to you!  

Mary Ann Koelzer, 
Technology Products Manager, League InfoSight 

 

https://www.leagueinfosight.com/infosight_overview


Celebrating Black History Month! 
 

  

Stay Tuned: 
 

  

 

Connect with us on 
social media to 
keep up with the 
latest updates and 
information from 
League InfoSight! 

 

 

 

News and Alerts! 
 

https://linkedin.com/company/league-infosight


LAST CHANCE TO REGISTER! Closing the Wealth Gap: A 
Conversation on Black Wealth and Increasing Financial Equity 
Webinar 

In recognition of Black History Month, the National Credit Union Administration is 
hosting a webinar titled “Closing the Wealth Gap: A Conversation on Black Wealth 
and Increasing Financial Equity” on Thursday, February 23. 

This event will bring together credit union leaders, federal government officials, and 
financial education stakeholders for a virtual discussion aiming to: Inform credit 
unions, raise awareness, and provide resources around equity and inclusion. 

Read More  
 

 

 

 

NCUA’s Harper Discusses DEI, Allyship; Selected to AACUC Hall of 
Fame 

NCUA Chairman Todd M. Harper participated in a panel discussion on diversity, 
equity, and inclusion within the credit union movement. The event was hosted by the 
African American Credit Union Coalition (AACUC) and titled Celebrating the 
Intersectionality of Icons in the Credit Union Industry. The panel was comprised of 
this year’s Wegman Award winners and AACUC Hall of Fame inductees. 

Read More  
 

 

 

WOCCU: Turkish Cooperative Earthquake Relief Fund - Donations 
Continue 

The Turkish Cooperative Earthquake Relief Fund will direct support to mitigate 
impacts of the recent devastating earthquakes to Turkey’s cooperative movement 
and those that look to it for support. 

Worldwide Foundation for Credit Unions (WFCU), in partnership with the World 
Council (WOCCU), is working with our partners to identify the immediate priority 
areas where funding is most needed to support cooperatives and their members. 

Read More  
 

 

 

 

 

https://ncua.gov/news/events/2023/closing-wealth-gap-conversation-black-wealth-and-increasing-financial-equity-webinar
https://ncua.gov/newsroom/press-release/2023/ncuas-harper-discusses-dei-allyship-selected-aacuc-hall-fame
https://secure.givelively.org/donate/worldwide-foundation-for-credit-unions-inc/turkish-cooperative-earthquake-relief-fund


  

 

 

 

Questions, Comments, Concerns? We are here to help! Email us at 
info@leagueinfosight.com 
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